
On Saturday, July 30th, 2011 from 4PM until dark, Bob Wheeler will be hosting the annual Multi

-Wing Fun Fly at Hawk Field located at Standing Bear Lake Park, 138th and Fort Streets. 

 

Any RC pilot with a current AMA membership and an electric, gas, or glow powered multi-wing 

plane is welcome.  There will be a $5 landing fee required for non-permit holders, which will not 

only provide for a fun day of flying, it also includes dinner, which will be served around 6PM. 

 

Please e-mail Bob Wheeler at babobkat@yahoo.com to RSVP and help Bob plan for the right 

amount of hamburgers, chips, pop, and water.  If you don’t have e-mail, ask your son Skip to tell 

Bob that you’re planning on attending. 

 

Come on out for a day of fun and camaraderie.  Multi-wing planes of all types and power sources 

are welcome.  See you there! 


